
From: Hancock, Patricia (Sen P. Hanson) <Patricia.Hancock@aph.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:36 pm

To: pulseenv@adam.com.au <pulse.env@adam.com.au>

Subject: RE: Australian Recreational Fishing Foundation, Election Priorities

Dear Mr Simpson

Thank you for writing to Senator Hanson on behalf of the Australian Recreational Fishing Foundation.

You may be aware that Senator Hanson is a keen fisherman herself and certainly aware of the social and community advantages of recreational, as well as professional, fishing.  Given that we are five days out from the Federal election the issues you raise can be

further considered and expanded after the election

Kind regards

Patricia Hancock
Parliamentary Adviser, Office of Senator Pauline Hanson

P 07 3221 7644 Brisbane | 02 6277 3184 Canberra
M 0401 111 429

Patricia.Hancock@aph.gov.au
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